
We have school bookbags/
PE bags on sale. 

Bookbags £6 

PE Bags £3 

Available to buy from 
school office. 

 

 

HUDSON ROAD PRIMARY  

FRIDAY FLYER 

Please like and share our Face book page ‘Hudson Road Primary’ for 
all the latest news and updates from the school. 

You can now follow us on Instagram ‘hudson road primary school’. 

 

School Dates 

 

Please see the back of the 
Friday Flyer for all  

Activities for the term.  

 

Tickets are now available at the 
school office for your child's 

Christmas performance.  

School Dinners 

Reminder for parents when ordering school dinners - 
once the orders are in your basket you must process 

your basket to complete your order.  

Dinners must be ordered on a Tuesday for the  
following week.  

 

Dinner money to be paid as normal to the school  
office, 

 

Christmas Dinner day on Thursday 8th December. 
If your child is on packed lunches and they would 
like a Christmas dinner on the day please pay at 

the school office for the 1 day. Cost of the 
lunch is £2.30.  

Thank you.  

Reminder to parents there are no dogs 
allowed on the school yard. They are 

not to be carried either.  

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

Reminder to parents children are 
not permitted to wearing earrings 

in school, they must be  
removed for PE and swimming.  

 


